
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I totally support HB 2927 National Popular Vote. Too many times, the Electoral College has given us 
results that do no represent the will of the people. This MUST be corrected. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Darlene Edelman 
3950 Homedale Rd Unit 31 
Klamath Falls, OR 97603-7570 
(541) 273-6414 
 
 

 


